
 

 

 

 

 

May 22, 1997 

 

 

Mr. James P. Hosty 

1600 Islamorada, #72B 

Punta Gorda, Florida  33955 

 

Dear Mr. Hosty: 

 

In response to your recent telephone call in which you asked about our search for Secret Service 

records, I am enclosing two letters for your information.  The letter dated January 6, 1997, is our 

request to the Secret Service for the list of eighteen items cited by Bouck in his Warren Commission 

testimony.  The letter dated May 19, 1997, is the Secret Service’s response to our request. 

 

As I told Mrs. Hosty today on the telephone, we hope that the FBI will soon clear for release the 

audiotapes of our interview with you and that they will also soon clear for release your testimony to 

the Church Committee.  We will send you both the ARRB audiotapes and the Church Committee 

transcripts as soon as we can. 

 

I hope that you and Mrs. Hosty are doing well.  Please keep in touch and, of course, call if you have 

any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 

 

Enclosures 


